
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Date-05.12.2017 

 

           Dear Shravana Shrivastava, 
 

           I am pleased to announce that after reviewing your CV, we have decided to offer you an internship for four months                  

.          i.e. from 12
th December

 2017 onwards at Indore. 
  
 

 

During the period of your Internship Program with us you shall be exposed to different process of Digital 

Marketing. You will be required to be punctual, hardworking and inquisitive. We wish every success in your 

life and career. 

 

                                                          HR: Sanjay Mehta 

  
 

 

 

 

 


